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OVDBA Youth Spring Project  
 
You still have an opportunity to earn a ticket for the heifer drawing! For the final project before the 
heifer giveaway, demonstrate how you get your Dexter(s) ready for the show. You can choose from one 
of the following ideas: 
 

➢ A short essay (200-500 words) to explain your process of 
preparing for the cattle show.  

➢ Draw, color, or paint a picture to illustrate an element of 
preparation.  

➢ Draw your own comic strip to illustrate the process. Comic 
Book Template (allfreeprintable.com) 

➢ Make a scrapbook page (or pages) to show your cow before 
and after grooming and preparations. 

➢ Create a short video!  
 
This project is due by May 13, 2023. With the completion of this project, you will earn a ticket for the 

heifer drawing at the 2023 OVDBA Dexter Show on May 19th and 20th. Simply share your completed 

project with me, and I’ll give you credit. As always, email me at OVDBAyouth@gmail.com if you have any 

questions! 

 

April 2023 

 
Upcoming Event: 

 

2023 OVDBA Dexter Cattle Show 
 

 
 

May 19th & 20th  
 
 

It’s time to get ready for this year’s show! 
Registrations are in, show t-shirt orders are being 
taken, and now it’s time to pull the cattle from the 
mud! See you at the show! 
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